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Burger, Kathryn (CI-StPaul)

From: Not A Nomad <walthuemmer@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 15, 2020 2:08 PM
To: Assessments (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Comment on Griggs/Scheffer Area Paving and Lighting Project...

I want to comment that the final estimates on this project seems to be coming in higher than originally planned.  Given 
the circumstances with so many people unemployed and the economy taking a hit, I think the city should reevaluate this 
or get a more competitive bid.  
I suggest putting this on pause for 1 year when hopefully things might turn back to normal and people are hopefully in 
better financial shape.   
 
Thank you,  
 
 
--  
-Walt Huemmer 
1292 Bayard Ave 
St. Paul. MN. 55116 
651-699-6946 home 
651-788-3506 cell 
walthuemmer@gmail.com 
 


